
Request for Public Bid 

 

Huron Academy will be seeking public bids for an addition to our existing Utica Campus Lower Elementary 

School located in Clinton Township, MI. 

 

Bid documents will be available at the link below, beginning October 10th, 2024. 

All bids must be received hand delivered & sealed by 10:00 AM on Thursday, October 24th, 2024.  

 

Bids will be opened starting at 10:15 AM, on Thursday, October 24th at Huron Academy, located at 36301 Utica 

Road, Clinton Township, Michigan 48035. 

 

Bids must be accompanied by a sworn and notarized statement disclosing any familial relationship that exists 

between the owner or any employee of the bidder & any member of the board or superintendent of the Academy. 

 

Bids must be accompanied by a sworn and notarized statement indicating no persons who have certain economic 

relationships with Iran can bid on this project (Act 517 of 2012). 

 

Bid Bond Required for All Bidders, 5% of Bid Amount.   

 

Prevailing Wage Rates are required. 

 

For the RFP, access the link below, beginning October 10th, 2024: 

 

WWW.HURONACADEMY.ORG 

 

 

 

 

http://www.huronacademy.org/REQUEST-FOR-PROPOSAL

